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              Online Safety 

Plenty of children enjoy playing games and 
watching content online. However, it can be 
challenging to keep track of what they are viewing 
and who they are in contact with. This is especially 
difficult for children with SEND, who often have a 
limited awareness of online dangers and how to 
minimise risks.  
 
The NSPCC have produced several safety tips, 
advice and activities for children with SEND and 
their families which can be accessed by following 
the link below: 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/online-safety/online-safety-families-

children-with-send/ 
 
The website includes really helpful visual guides 
for children on talking to people online (dos and 
don’ts), sharing personal information and forming 
friendships.  
 
Attached to this newsletter is a visual guide for 
parents on how to support your child with 
potential cyberbullying in gaming. More of the 
resources are also available on our school 
website under the SEND page.  

Christmas support 
Sensory Integration Educations has created a FREE 
Christmas Sensory survival kit to help those 
experiencing sensory integration or sensory 
processing differences better manage the sensory 
challenges of the season. In the guide are tips on: 

- Going out and about 
- Christmas activities 
- Taking time out 
- Eating and cooking 
- Decorating 
- Socialising and celebrations 
- Christmas traditions 
- Present giving and receiving  

plus more! 
 
The kit is available on our school website under the 
SEND page. 
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What’s on? 
 

There are plenty of exciting Christmas events taking place in the local area over the next 
few weeks. Sometimes, these can be overwhelming and over stimulating for children 
with SEND. Luckily, there are now lots of charities and companies that recognize this and 
are offering SEN specific sessions for children that may otherwise struggle.  
 
Below is some information of Christmas events that cater specifically for children with 
SEND: 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s on (cont.) 
 
There are also some family support and SEN specific events taking place in December and 
beyond. Below are some details of what is taking place and how you can get involved:  


